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Key Stage 2 Hockey Club. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christ Church CE Primary School will be running a Key Stage 2 Hockey Club on Tuesday evenings for children across Key 

Stage 2. The coaching sessions will be led by our school’s sports coach Mr Donelan.   

The sessions will run: 

Tuesday 15th September 2020 to Tuesday 20th October 2020, 

3.30pm – 4.30pm 

School astro turf. 

£2 per session (payment is to be made via ParentPay). 

 

To comply with Covid Government guidelines and to ensure that children from across the key stage have the opportunity to 

participate, we will look at the numbers of children expressing an interest and then plan either zoned sessions across the 

Key Stage or alternate weeks to reduce the possibility of transmission. If we do not have interest from any children in a 

year band it may mean that there will be additional sessions for children in other year bands. Should there be a high level of 

interest, sessions will be arranged as follows: 

15/9/20 Year 5 and 6 

22/9/20 Year 3 and 4 

29/9/20 Year 5 and 6 

6/10/20 Year 3 and 4 

13/10/20 Year 5 and 6 

20/10/20 Year 3 and 4 

 

Children who are offered a place will be able to come into school in their PE kit and will be allowed to wear trainers all day. 

With this in mind, children should wear a plain black sweatshirt or hoodie with either plain black shorts, leggings or 

tracksuit bottoms. Children are also asked to wear their house t-shirts underneath sweatshirts: Everest yellow T-shirt, 

Mont Blanc blue T-shirt, Snowdon green T-shirt, Kilimanjaro red T-shirt. These can be purchased from ‘Design and Stitch 

Workwear’ Unit 6, South Tarran Way, CH46 4TP, Moreton. Please ensure that they also have a suitable waterproof jacket in 

the event of it being cold or drizzly. 

If your child would like to take part in this club please email the school office by Friday 11th September 12pm and you will 

be informed via email if your child has been allocated a place by 4pm on Friday 11th September. The school office will also 

let you know the days that your child is to attend so that you can make collection arrangements and know how much to pay. 

We look forward to seeing you at the sessions as we try really hard to provide opportunities for children to be active in a 

safe, protective way. 

Best Wishes, 

Miss Cooper and Mr Donelan. 
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